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Addendum - 2022 Contracts for Services Awards List 

DATE:  October 4, 2022 

 

RE:   Update to the 2022 Contracts for Services Awards List 

 

FROM:  David Manuel, Director, Arts & Culture 

 

TO:   Board of Commissioners Through the County Manager’s Office  

 

CC:  Dr. Pamela Roshell, Chief Operating Officer, Health, Human Services & Public 

Works 

Dr. Joycelyn Fowler, Deputy Director, Arts & Culture 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

This Addendum forms a part of 2022 Contracts for Services Award and modifies the original BOC- 

Contracts for Services Awards Recommendation Summary dated August 17, 2022. This update includes a 

previously omitted award recipient along with an award recipient with a name change.  

 

This Addendum – 2022 Contracts for Services Awards List consist of (1) one page. 

 

CLARIFICATION OF OMMITTED AWARDS RECIPIENT: The Atlanta Wind Symphony a non-profit 

organization based in district 2 was recommended for an award of $3,000 in the Second Round Funding 

Project Support for Organizations category. 

 

CLARIFICATION OF AWARD RECIPIENT NAME CHANGE: Lisa Tuttle, an individual artist based in district 5 

was recommended for an award of $2,500 for an Individual Contract for Service. Mrs. Tuttle has recently 

updated her name to reflect the following, Louisa Tuttle. 

 


